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The Township of Wellesley was
successful in an application

for an Ontario Trillium
Foundation (OTF) grant. The

application was submitted for
the replacement of four

heating, ventilation and air
conditioning (HVAC) units at

the Linwood Community
Centre, the HVAC unit at the

St. Clements Community
Centre, and a new

dehumidifier for the St.
Clements Arena in addition to
the new dehumidifier installed

in St. Clements in 2017.

Congratulations to Gayle
Meyer from St. Clements for
winning the E-Newsletter
Naming Contest with her
Township Times submission! 

Building
Communities

Contest Winner

2022 Elections
The Municipal and School Board
Elections will be held on Monday,
October 24, 2022.

Municipal Property Assessment
Corporation is responsible for
collecting information of
residents in Ontario to create a
Preliminary List of Electors.

Register at www.voterlookup.ca 
to make sure you're on the 
Voters List!

2022 
Dog Tags

Purchase your dog tags
before March 31 to

receive early bird pricing!

The Administration Office re-opened at
8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, February 22 for

in person services. 

Thank you for your patience!

https://voterlookup.ca/home.aspx
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Wellesley Community
Centre

1000 Maple Leaf Street
Monday, March 7 
2:00 pm - 8:00pm

Monday, May 2 
2:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Find out more about the
community fundraising

campaign that will help build
the Wellesley Township

Recreation Centre.

www.something4everyone.ca 

info@something4everyone.ca

519-699-3969

Upcoming
Blood Donation

Events

Something for
Everyone Capital

CampaignLinwood Community Centre
5279 Ament Line
Friday, March 4 

4:00 pm - 8:00pm
Friday, April 1 

4:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Message From The Director of
Public Works
With January and February behind us we can now look back and
reflect on what was a record month for weather, at least in recent
years. January saw the coldest average temperature for the month
since 2014, and the most snow fall recorded since 2008. Couple that
with the ever present drifting in our rural areas and you can see how
challenging it was. This kind of weather makes for some beautiful back
yard skating rinks, but as you can imagine takes a toll on the people
who are tasked with cleaning up after it. The Public Works office
received very few complaints of slippery conditions or areas that
needed extra attention including on sidewalks. This is only possible
through a combination of dedicated Township staff, the cooperation
of our great residents and support of our local contractors. It may not
have been perfect, especially with the global pandemic to contend
with, but we managed through the challenges. 
Thank you to all of our dedicated staff and residents for your efforts.
They have not gone unnoticed!

Follow Us:
Township of Wellesley @wellesleytownship @wellesley_ca www.wellesley.ca

2022 Tax Due
Dates
Wednesday, March 2

Wednesday, May 4

Wednesday, September 7

Wednesday, November 2

TAXES

https://www.something4everyone.ca/
mailto:info@something4everyone.ca
https://www.facebook.com/TownshipofWellesley/
https://www.instagram.com/wellesleytownship/
https://twitter.com/wellesley_ca
https://www.wellesley.ca/en/index.aspx#



